
 

 
 

  

British Smaller Companies VCT2 plc (the “Company”) 

Publication of Circular 

The Company has issued a circular dated 17 October 2024 (“the Circular”) detailing proposals relating 

to the cancellation of the Company’s share premium account and capital redemption reserve, and the 

reduction in the nominal value of the Company’s issued share capital. 

The Circular will shortly be available for inspection at the National Storage Mechanism, which is 

located at: 

https://data.fca.org.uk/#/nsm/nationalstoragemechanism 

 

and on the Company’s website: 

www.bscfunds.com  

 

For further information, please contact: 

Marcus Karia YFM Private Equity Limited Tel: 0113 244 1000 

Alex Collins  Panmure Liberum Tel: 0207 886 2767 
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